
April 24, 2008 

 

Dennis, 

 

I'm sorry to say I don't remember you. What is your 

interest in MERS? 

 

I took the Mersdirt website down last fall. I was 

getting no new information and had nothing to add to 

the site. There is some new stuff going on, however. 

There has been a small group of former MERS employees 

that got together for lunch over the last few years, 

and just recently a former MERS executive officer has 

joined us, and she is ready to do battle against Anne 

Wagner, the MERS CEO. She wants to collect a bunch of 

information and present it to the MERS Board. We sent 

a FOIA request to MERS a couple weeks ago and we 

should be getting the information in about a week. 

 

By the way, I still have 2 websites. One is for 

personal and family stuff: www.steveharryssite.com. 

The other is for my campaign for House District #68: 

www.steveharryforstaterep.org. 

 

Steve 

 

http://www.steveharryssite.com/
http://www.steveharryforstaterep.org/

